
Bulletin for 
 

Sunday Mar. 28, 2021 

LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

716  283-1214 

The bulletin is posted on the board in 
the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 

Bill Kinney   Let’s pray for him and also Kris as she ministers to Bill. 
 

Darlene Reed had shoulder surgery March 18.  It was more extensive than the doctors planned.  She is at home recovering.  
 

Butts Sumner Let’s keep him in our prayers as he deals with back pain.  
 

Rodney & Carol Jones have been under the weather. 
 

Marietta McArthur  (Ray McArthur’s mother)  Let’s keep her and her family in our prayers as she deals with lung cancer.  
 

Ralph Haxton, Charles Bennett’s dad, has a lump on his throat.  Let’s pray things go well for him. 
 

Marie Kariech, 93 yr old neighbor of Maria Swindlehurst, is dealing with congestive heart failure. 
 

Crystal, Anna Brink’s niece, remains hospitalized and is slowly improving. 
 

Cheryl, Bruce Brink’s fiancée’s mom was admitted to St. Joseph’s Hospital with Covid. 
 

Weekly Budget Amount          $1,843.00  
Contribution Last Sunday        $3,388.80 
 

Attendance Last Sunday                43         

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted in the back. 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

Apr. 18    Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Apr. 24    Ladie’s Day at Amherst   Canceled  
 

May 09    Mother’s Day 

from Carol Jones ….. 
 

We are resuming the collection of toiletries, etc. for Heart, Love and Soul. 
If you have any questions please see Carol.   Many thanks - as always - Blessings. 

Condolences  Cindy Lewis, (in Texas, friend of Maria Swindlehurst, and former member here),  
passed away from cancer last Sunday morning about 4:30 AM.  She was 65 years of age. 

   Feedback from the congregation requested. 
 

At the business meeting of Feb. 21st someone mentioned they miss the Sunday morning Bible classes and asked  
that others think on the possibility of restarting it. It was mentioned it could be announced in the bulletin and also  
by means of an announcement  from the pulpit about getting feedback from the congregation before a decision is made.  
It was also brought up that the latest Covid-19 guidelines and recommendations be considered before forming an  
opinion.  We ask that you to think on this matter and to give us feedback concerning this.   Thanks. 


